
 

31st Sunday in Ordinary Time 
October 30, 2016 

 
 

Saturday October 29th                   
 9:00 Dr. Joseph Saladino req. by The Saladino 
   Family  
 5:30 Marlene Linz req. by The Cox Family 
 

Sunday, October 30th               
 7:30 For the Living & Deceased Members of 
   St. Patrick’s Parish 
 9:00 Eileen O’Brien req. by Beverly & Peter Albano 
 10:30 Rita Costello req. by Barbara Spadaccia  
 Noon Patricia & Bernard Kosakowski req. by  
   The Kosakowski Family  
 5:30 Charlotte Groves Miller req. by The  
   Hicks Family  
 

Monday, October 31st     
 7:00 Margo Mucia req. by The ZiminskyFamily  
 9:00 James McKenna req. by The Riley Family  
 7:00 Caterina Popoli req. by The Popoli & Fuschetto  
   Families 
  

Tuesday, November 1st   
 7:00 For Persecuted Christians Around the World   
 9:00 Frank Garibaldi. req. by The Garibaldi & Decina 
   Families 
 7:00 Connie Connors req. by Josette Hochman 
  

 Wednesday, November 2nd   
 7:00 All Souls Novena 
 9:00 Teresa & Joseph Vitelli req. by Marianne Vitelli 
 

Thursday, November 3rd   
 7:00 All Souls Novena 
 9:00 James Flynn req. by The Flynn Family 
 

Friday, November 4th     
 7:00 All Souls Novena 
  9:00 Robert Melican req. by Family 
 

Saturday November 5th                    
 9:00 All Souls Novena 
 5:30 Jerry Thomas req. by Rosemary Capone 
 

Sunday, November 6th                
 7:30 For the Living & Deceased Members of 
   St. Patrick’s Parish 
 9:00 Santiago Vazquez req. by Marta Katenkamp 
 10:30 Raymond Hickey, Sr.  req. by Family 
 Noon All Souls Novena  
 5:30 Vincent D. & Vincent J. Luccarelli req. by  
   Family  
 

 

Recent Collection 
October 23rd - $6,668 

 

Pray for the Sick 

Tatum Allen, Virginia Barrett, Zoe Bonowitz, Lauren 
Dittrich Bilyeu, Conner Curran, Betty D’Alton, 
Frankie Dezell, Maureen Doran, Kathleen 
Ducksworth, Helen Flower, Jean Gallagher, Jeffrey 
Greason, Leslie Hammerschmidt, Margaret 
Harrington, Christopher Hooper, Richard Hughes, 
Christine Iannino, Mirella Kahriman, John Li Conti 
Frank Kearns, Hank Kensing, Joyce Kersh, Marlene 
Linz, Kevin Mahoney, Diane Malichio, Robert 
Mangone, Steve Mazzei, Jim Murphy, John 
Pasquale, Chris Schate, Robert Schimpf, Kirk 
Siegwarth, Christine Young, Eileen Riley Zawada, 
and all who request our prayers.  
 

 It is a privilege and a duty for us to pray for those 
commended to our prayers.  From time to time we start a 
new list to make sure that it is up-to-date. If we have 
removed someone who should remain on the list, please 
call the Parish Office at 234-3344. 

 

Partner–in–Faith Prayer 
Heavenly Father, we ask your blessings and 
protection on the people of Sacred Heart Parish.  We, 
your children at St. Patrick’s, invoke your name on 
their behalf.  We are grateful for all you have given us 
and in return we are mindful of those who have less 
than we do.  Bless us all and keep us close to you.  
May the example of your Son, Jesus Christ, be the 
strength that will make us one in you. This we ask 

through Jesus Christ our Lord.  Amen.       .  

 

 
 
 

The following weekends are available for flower 
donations in loving memory of someone or for a 
special intention.  Please call the Parish Office to 
make arrangements (234-3344). 
  Nov 5th/6th   Nov 19th/20th  
  Nov 26th/27th  Dec 3rd/4th  
      Dec 10th/11th  

 

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 30th 
FREE CONCERT 4-5pm  

St. Patrick’s Church, Bedford 
KATY FEENEY, HARPIST 

http://www.katyfeeney.com/   

MICHAEL WARD, GUITAR 

 
 
 
 

http://www.katyfeeney.com/


From the Pastor’s Desk 
 

My vacation in Italy was terrific!  Two nights in 
Venice, two nights in the Veneto, two nights in 
Verona, two nights in Norcia, and three nights in 
Rome. Liturgical highlights included celebrating 
Mass at the Shrine of Saint Anthony in Padua, the 
Cathedral in Verona, at the lower level where Saints 
Benedict and Scholastica were baptized in Norcia, 
and a Special Mass celebrated by His Eminence, 
Edwin Cardinal O’Brien at the tomb of Saint Peter in 
the Vatican. 

I returned to the United States on Sunday the 
16th and on Monday I drove to Spring Lake, NJ 
where the Archdiocese holds yearly workshops for 
Pastors. I attended the presentations on the financial 
situation of the Archdiocese, the new Rite of 
Marriage, and a whole day on how to improve my 
homilies. On Wednesday Cardinal Dolan celebrated 
Mass. After lunch he talked about seven points he 
wanted to cover and then after a short beak he took 
questions from his pastors. Once again, I thought the 
presentations were OK but I always get more out of 
the conversations with 86 other pastors on what is 
working for them and what is not. 

I want to take this opportunity to publicly thank 
Fr. Joseph for all that he did during my three weeks 
away. May the Lord continue to bless him for his 
generous spirit. 

There is a public ritual called the “Installation 
of a Pastor” that takes place during the celebration 
of a Mass.  Usually the “Dean” installs new pastors 
but since Msgr. Thomson retired the Cardinal has 
not yet appointed a new Dean. Therefore, I have 
asked Bishop Dominick Lagonegro to install me 
which he has graciously consented to do. He has 
chosen to install me on November 12th at the 5:30pm 
Mass. I hope that many of the parishioners will 
choose to participate in this celebration and then will 
join us for a catered dinner after the Mass in a place 
to be determined.  It would be helpful if you let the 
office know how many will be joining us for the 
dinner.    

 
 
 
 
 
 

Words of Pope Francis 
“Let us receive the special grace of this moment. We 
pause in reverent silence before this empty tomb in 
order to rediscover the grandeur of our Christian 
vocation: we are men and women of resurrection, 
and not of death. From this place we learn how to 
live our lives, the trials of our Churches and of the 
whole world, in the light of Easter morning. Every 
injury, every one of our pains and sorrows, has been 
borne on the shoulders of the Good Shepherd who 
offered himself in sacrifice and thereby opened the 
way to eternal life. His open wounds are the cleft 
through which the torrent of his mercy is poured out 
upon the world. Let us not allow ourselves to be 
robbed of the basis of our hope! Let us not deprive 
the world of the joyful message of the resurrection! 
And let us not be deaf to the powerful summons to 
unity which rings out from this very place, in the 
words of the One who, risen from the dead, calls all 

of us "my brothers" (cf.Mt 28:10;Jn 20:17)." 
 

ALL SOULS NOVENA 
 If you would like to remember your 
deceased love ones in a Novena of Masses to 
be offered beginning November 2nd, please fill 
out your intentions on the envelope in your 
monthly packet. If you do not receive monthly 
envelopes, envelopes are available in the rear 
of the Church. Please be sure to return the 
envelope in the collection or to the Rectory by 
November 1st.  

 

 

All Saints Day/All Souls Day 
 

Tuesday, November 1st, All Saints Day  

is a Holy Day of Obligation. 
Mass Schedule: 

Monday, October 31st: 7pm Vigil 
Tuesday, November 1st: 7am, 9am, & 7pm 

 

All Souls’ Day, Wednesday, November 2nd, 
Is not a Holy Day of Obligation. Our Mass 

schedule will remain unchanged. 
 

The All Souls Day Masses are offered in 
remembrance of our deceased loved ones. 

Everyone is invited to join in prayer for 
 our beloved dead.  

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 

2017 Carnival Meeting 
You are invited to our Fall Carnival Organizational 
Meeting which will be held on Thursday, November 
3rd at 7:30pm in the Cenacle.  We welcome new 
participants and encourage you to bring your ideas 
and suggestions to our meeting.  

 

COFFEE SUNDAY HELPERS NEEDED 
Be a Rewarding Part of a Parish Ministry! 

Shop Friday/Saturday, setup to serve coffee 
and snacks on Sunday once a month after 9, 
10:30am and 12pm Masses. Greet new and old 
parishioners. Role could be shared by a group 
of families. If interested, call Parish Office.  

PLEASE NOTE: THERE WILL BE  
NO FURTHER COFFEE SUNDAYS IF  

NO ONE STEPS UP TO VOLUNTEER!!! 
 

Parish Community Service Help 

The 8th graders in our Religious Education program 
will be going to New York City to distribute 3 specific 
items to the homeless. We welcome your help in 
collecting these specific items so that we will have 
enough to offer those we meet on the streets. 
Specifically, we are asking for: 
1) Gently used or New Hooded Sweatshirts – 

MEN’S size L or XL ONLY 
2) Men’s Winter Hats- NO baseball caps 
3) Men’s Winter Gloves 
Please leave ONLY these items in the marked bin in 

the back of the church or bring to the CCD office in 
the school and leave on the table any time before 
Friday, November 11th. Thank you for your 

generosity! 
 

RESPECT LIFE MEETING 
 There will be a Respect Life Meeting after the 

9am Mass on Monday, November 7th.  
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

St. Patrick’s Dearly Departed 
2015-2016 

Altieri, Paul Komar, Peter David 
Browne, Thomas Patrick Lodolini, Livio 
DiDomenico, Deborah LoGrasso, Amelia 
DiFabbio, Irene Martineau, Betty 
Doyle, Joseph Mulcahy, Dennis  
Dudzinski, Mary Miranda Poteus, Anne 
Dursi, Martha Kaus Salerno, Alice Ann 
Joaquim, Felice  
 

Food Collection 
 

Food is collected for the Community 
Center of Northern Westchester the first 

Sunday of each month. Next Sunday, November 
6th, please bring non-perishable food items to the 

rear of the Church. 

 

THANK YOU TO.. 
 Charlie George and his helper, Justin Gould, 
for connecting and programming the Angelus Bells 
to ring at 12 noon and 6pm every day to honor our 

Blessed Lord according to church tradition.  
 

Service Personnel Prayer List 
 

The names listed below are service personnel serving in 
our nation’s armed forces who are relatives of our 
parishioners.  Please keep them in your prayers. 
 

Darren Adler/Marines 
Robert F. Benedettini/Army 

Ryan Bludau/Air Force 
Kristin Chapman/Army 

Casey Dale Climis/Air Force 
Christopher Cruz/Army 

Daniel Cruz/Army 
Thomas Dever/Marines 
Matthew Diterichs/Army 
Terrence Higgins/Navy 

Christopher Homon/Marines 
Richie Hughes/Marines 

Christopher G. Johnson/Coast Guard 
Abram Lee/Army 

Paddy McManus/Army 
Stephen Musick/Marines 

Matthew Nevious/Air Force 
Cristin Pulise/Marines 

Charles Retter/Marines 
Peter Riley/Army 

Kate Rosenschein/Navy 
Christian Roth/Coast Guard 

Craig Scott/Army 
Andrew Solt/Marines 

Thomas McAllister Stevenson/Army 
Michael Tynan/Marines 
Howard Wulforst/Army 


